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Holton Police searching for counterfeiting suspect 
(KNZA)--The Holton Police Department is asking for the public's assistance
identifying a person of interest in a counterfeit money investigation.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse says the suspect passed counterfeit bills at the
Holton Wal-Mart and Seven Eleven.

Anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspect is asked to contact
Holton Police at 785-364-2174.
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